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Student Technology  

 We have now replaced a lab at Heyburn and Mt. Harrison. 

Security/Video 

 We have run wiring for more cameras, but have not installed the cameras yet. 

District Technology 

 We are prepping the lab computers to be upgraded.  We have 225 computers to replace 
this year which is about half of the labs.  We plan to do the other half next year. 

 eRate request for bids will be completed for the March board meeting and will need to 
have board approval in March. 

State Testing 

 State testing has started at the schools. 

Work Orders 

 Work orders are combined with Maintenance.  Since we had to import old tickets, we 
have closed a high number.  We should be back on track for March. 

December January February 

108 New 166 New 34 New 

2656 Resolved 

201 Incomplete 

107 Resolved 140 Resolved 

2701 Incomplete 2728 Incomplete 

 


